Date..[’flé\ﬁ.h..[.f’,..&.ol7‘
NO. ... 30819 .

ry of ICT

Information Technology Organization of

IRAN

Dear Mr. Akram Atallah
President of Global Domains Division, ICANN

Further to SECTION VI, Sub-Section 4 of CAG 58 Communique, Copenhagen, we
wish to reiterate and reconfirm our serious concern on the use of two letter country
code at the second level by registries on which we have emphasized that without our
prior explicit agreement. We therefore respectfully request you to include our name in
the list of the countries referred to in Sub-Section 4 with which ICANN Board was
requested to be engaged with within the scope of the above- mentioned GAC
Consensus Advice as contained in Sub-Section 4 of Section VI of GAC 58
Copenhagen Communique.

You are kindly requested to acknowledge receipt of this letter.

Sincerely yours =

iy g ’
Nasrollah Jahandard
Deputy Minister of ICT&

Head of Information Technology Organization (ITO)

22nd Entrance of ICT complex ITO Central Building, Shariati St. next to Seyyed Khandan Bridge.
Tehran, Iran- PC. 1631713931 www.ito.gov.ir TEL:00982188498402



